
 

 
 

 
        

       
       

    

                    

    

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Izaak Walton League of America 
 Des Moines Chapter 

4343 George Flagg Parkway, Des Moines, IA 
50321 
(515) 244-3773 
Visit us on the web at www.desmoinesikes.com 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Officers 2016-2017 
 
 

President:  Craig Rogers  

1st   VP:  Mark Shore 

2nd VP:  Mike O’Deay 

Secretary:  Joe Gavin  

Treasurer:  Richard “Bo” Galloway 

Past President:  Fred Baumann 

Honorary Pres: Tom “Bear” Robinson 

  
Directors         2016/2017 
 

Tom Dudley 

Bud Hartley 

E.M. (Mel) Hrubetz 

Robert Jackson Sr. 

Earl Kaminski 

Mike Simpson 
 
 

Editor:  Bud Hartley 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Menus and Programs 

October 4, 2016: Cod Fish 
Ticket Sellers: Bill Gay and Mark Shore 

October 11, 2016: Chicken Fried Steak or Fried Chicken 
Ticket Sellers: Richard “Bo” Galloway and Bud Hartley 

October 18, 2016: Pork Flat Irons 
Ticket Sellers: Richard “Bo” Galloway and Bryan Glider 

Monday October 24, 2016: Board Meeting at 6 p.m. All are welcome! 

October 25, 2016: New York Strip Steaks 
Ticket Sellers: Bruce Skidmore and Dennis Reynolds 

There are alternatives to the main entrée available such as Chef Salad, a fish entrée, 
and usually one other entrée. Dinner is served from 5:45 to 7:00 pm and the 
program starts at 7:30 p.m. 

Programs Coming Soon! 

We’re getting ready to crank up the programs in October! If you have suggestions and 

ideas please reach out to Mike O’Deay or any board member. More to come and we’ll 
keep you posted! 

 

Subscribe to the Des Moines Ike via Email! 

I’m refreshing our list of member email addresses to ensure that you receive the most 

current news on our club! I’ll be sharing things like the newsletter, menu updates, 
upcoming programs, and volunteer requests.  

Communications will ONLY be related to the Des Moines Izaak Walton League, and your 

email address is confidential. To subscribe just send an email with “Subscribe” in the 

subject line to me at Bud_Hartley@q.com, or fill out the coupon below and drop off 

with the ticket takers. 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________________ 

 
 

http://www.desmoinesikes.com/
mailto:Bud_Hartley@q.com


 
 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                         udu 

 

                                                                                                                                                            THE DES MOINES IKE  

   

  

                        
 

 

 

 

Door Prizes 

 

Note:  We are in need of door prizes for the weekly 

 
DES MOINES CHAPTER NEWSLETTER 

DEFENDERS OF SOIL, AIR, WOODS, WATERS AND WILDLIFE 
OCTOBER, 2016 (ISSUE #321)                 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Door Prizes 

 

Note: We are in need of door prizes for the weekly drawing. See Steve Roe, 

Program Chairman if you can donate an item. 

 

 

 

 

Make sure you sign your dinner ticket to be eligible to win.  You must be 

present to win. 

 

 

 

    
      

Page 1 

 

 

 

  

2016 Iowa Outdoor Expo 

  

We had a great turnout this year with thousands of 

attendees! Paddling was popular with 724 people 
trying out canoes, kayaks and standup paddleboards! 

Plus we made 535 birdfeeders at the Kid’s Corner! 

A sincere thank you to all the great volunteers whose 

hard work ensured another successful Expo this year! 

In Memorial – Keith W. Gaar, Jr. 

 

Keith Gaar died in Boulder, 

Colorado on July 11, 2016, and 
graveside services were held 

September 24 at the Masonic 
Cemetery, in Des Moines, IA. 

Keith joined the Isaac Walton 

League as a junior member in 
1940 and was a member for 76 

years. 

Keith had a long involvement in conservation including 

planting prairie grasses, trees and other wildlife 

habitat on his own properties and on public ground. 

He had great respect for the earth, wildlife and the 

laws that protect them. We gratefully thank Keith for 
his service. 

 
 

Member’s Reply Card 

Yes, I am enclosing my contribution to help the 
League keep moving forward on our future gun 

range, and our local club. 

(  ) $50    (  ) $100    (  ) $200    (  ) $500 

I would also like to help even more with an additional 

contribution of $___________ 

Please advise if you need an additional tax receipt for 

you or your company. 

Thank you! 

The Des Moines Chapter of the Izaak Walton 
League of America 
4343 George Flagg Parkway, Des Moines, IA 50321 

This Month’s Quote 

"A national wildlife restoration program is based on 

the premise that wildlife is not only worth our efforts 
to restore it, but that its restoration is absolutely and 

vitally essential to the welfare of our citizens." 

-- Jay Norwood "Ding" Darling, Chief U.S. Biological 
Survey, in March-April 1935 issue of Bird-Lore 

Protective Seasons and Bag Limits for Turtles 
in Iowa in Jeopardy 

Contact the Governor's office TODAY and ask them 

to approve the DNR's rule recommendations for 
protective seasons and bag limits for Iowa turtles! 

We need to move this process forward in order to 
have rules in place next year. Help save Iowa turtles! 

Family Bike and Hike at Neal Smith  

National Wildlife Refuge 
Saturday, October 22, 2:00 p.m. 

Bring your bicycle and helmet and ride with a ranger 
from the Prairie Learning Center to the Oak Savanna 

Trail. Take the 1/2 mile guided hike to learn about 
the endangered oak savanna. Pedal back to the PLC 

to complete the 1.5 mile round trip bike ride. To pre-

register call 515-994-3400 or email 
Nancy_Corona@fws.gov 

mailto:Nancy_Corona@fws.gov

